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Stephen Foster Citizen Support  

Organization does it again! 
 

Another successful Tourism Center clean up!  

On March 28th, Ĝfteen CSO members teamed up with park 

staff to continue their Tourism center beautiĜcation project 

from pressure washing to landscaping. It only took this hard 

working team 4 hours to make a huge difference! 

ȶComing together is a beginning. Keeping together is 

progress. Working together is success.ȷ - Henry Ford 

Thanks to everyone that helped! 
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We can gratefully say goodbye to 2020 and look with hope for a better 
2021. 
 
But let us think about this for a moment, the problem doesn®t typically 
go away on its own, we have to solve them. 
 
Accomplishments take action and that means people working toward a 
goal. We are at the start of a new year. It can be full of promise or full of 
misery. We as people are the catalyst that determines the outcome.  
We as people are resilient, innovative, and strong. 
 
This is America where we believe in democracy. My goal is for us as 
CSO Members and Community Stakeholders to work together to      
improve and support our beloved Park and Community.  
 
We as a group have a tremendous amount of individual talent.        
We need to work together to make a difference.  
 
Hopefully, 2021 will see a resolution to the COVID 19 issue and we can 
get back to normal social interaction. My New Year's wish is for peace, 
harmony, and success for us all, both individually and as a team. 
 

- Mike Williams 



MANNYôS MESSAGE 
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THANK  

YOU! 

To our sponsors, staff, and    

volunteers for another bright 

and successful Festival of 

Lights!  

We are looking 

 forward to the 

2021 Festival of 

Lights! 

We invite you to 
volunteer to help 
decorate and 
share your ideas 
for light displays 
with us! 
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THE V IRTUAL  68TH ANNUAL  FLORIDA  FOLK  FESTIVAL 

After months of collecting videos and photos, recording material, and editing, the 

VIRTUAL 68th Annual Florida Folk Festival premiered December 18, 19, & 20, 2020. 

The tradition of showcasing the music, dance, and stories that make Florida unique 

continued. The Florida Folk Festival was canceled Memorial Day Weekend 2020 

due to Covid-19, but that did not stop Florida Park Service staff from curating a   

digital experience for dedicated fans. The virtual festival reached over 43,000      

people nationwide! If you missed the premiere in December, don®t worry, you can 

still watch on the Florida Folk Festival YouTube channel!  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCDlH7TpOpurZAZ3OV6lnhLw 

Subscribe to our YouTube Channel!  
 

Look for our VIRTUAL 69th Annual Florida Folk Festival  

Coming soon May 28-30th  

The Virtual 68th Annual  

Florida Folk Festival  

was a success!  
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WHATôS HAPPENING AT  STEPHEN FOSTER 

 

Fresh paint can make a  

BIG difference! 
 

The interiors of our campground bathhouses 

have been revived! Each bathhouse took about a 

week to complete. Deep clean, a few repairs and 

a fresh coat of paint. Our camp hosts have had a 

lot of positive feedback from our campers! 

With all of these painting projects going on in the park we thought we 

would add one more to our list of completed projects.  A new coat of 

paint for our beloved Cousin Thelma Boltin®s Craft & Gift Shop.  


